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Comments: To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am objecting to the construction of the planned Holland Lake Lodge, along with the associated projects

(restaurant, water sports facility, welcome center, cabins…) because it will undoubtedly increase traffic, pollution,

and destructive human activity along on the banks of beautiful Holland Lake. Holland Lake should remain a

hidden gem for those who want to enjoy Montana's natural splendor; with the planned construction, it will

undoubtedly become another tourist trap for out of staters to bring in their 30' RVs, trash the lake, disrespect the

land, and leave without giving it another thought. After all, out of state tourists need to feel no duty or

responsibility to steward the land on which they live. I understand this project would bring a significant amount of

labor and new money to the area. I implore the project leaders and investors to think about the long-term and

large-scale impact of bringing such industry to one of Montana's natural beauties. 


